
   

 

  

                                                                  July 21, 2016    
 
 
The Heidelberg Township Board of Supervisors held a hearing at 7:25pm at the Municipal Building,  
6272 Route 309, New Tripoli, PA 18066. Present were Supervisors Steven Bachman and David Fink, 
Administrator/Secretary-Treasurer Janice Meyers, Road Superintendent Kevin Huber, Township Solicitor 
Atty. Keith Strohl from Steckel and Stopp Law Offices and Township Engineer Christopher Noll from 
Keystone Consulting Engineers. Supervisor Rodney Schlauch Jr. and zoning assistant Dawn Didra were 
absent. 
 
The purpose of the hearing was to receive any comments regarding the proposed Ordinance #2016-3 – 
Vacating a section of Werleys Corner Road from Route 100 to cul-de-sac. 
 
Hearing no comments, Steve Bachman made a motion, seconded by David Fink to adjourn the hearing at 
7:29pm. Motion carried. 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
 
Janice M. Meyers 
Secretary to the Board of Supervisors 
 
 
 


